CARL LEVIN, MICHIGAN
MARK L. PRYOR, ARKANSAS
MARY L. LANDRIEU, LOUISIANA
CLAIRE MCCASKILL, MISSOURI
JON TESTER, MONTANA
MARK BEGICH, ALASKA
TAMMY BALDWIN, WISCONSIN
HEIDI HETTKAMP, NORTH DAKOTA

TOM COBURN, OKLAHOMA JOHN McCAIN, ARIZONA RON JOHNSON, WISCONSIN ROB PORTMAN, OHIO RAND PAUL, KENTUCKY MICHAEL B. ENZI, WYOMING KELLY AYOTTE, NEW HAMPSHIRE

RICHARD J. KESSLER, STAFF DIRECTOR KEITH B. ASHDOWN, MINORITY STAFF DIRECTOR

## United States Senate

COMMITTEE ON HOMELAND SECURITY AND GOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS WASHINGTON, DC 20510–6250

March 11, 2014

The Honorable John Roth Inspector General Department of Homeland Security 245 Murray Lane SW Washington, DC 20528-0305

Dear Mr. Roth:

As part of the Subcommittee on Financial and Contracting Oversight's ongoing investigation of contractors, I have received a complaint from a former employee of USIS who worked for the company on a Department of Homeland Security contract. I am writing to refer this complaint to your office for review and have attached additional information to this letter.

Thank you for your attention to this complaint. Please contact Subcommittee staff Cathy Yu at (202) 224-9383 with any questions. Please send any official correspondence relating to this request to <a href="Melsey\_Stroud@hsgac.senate.gov">Kelsey\_Stroud@hsgac.senate.gov</a>. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Care Meladia

Sincerely,

Claire McCaskill

Chairman

Subcommittee on Financial and Contracting Oversight

cc:

Ron Johnson Ranking Member

Subcommittee on Financial and

Contracting Oversight

Enclosure